
Superintendent’s Memo #128-23 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE: June 29, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: Grant for Tuition Scholarships for Licensed High School Teachers to be 

Considered Faculty to Teach Dual Enrollment Courses 

The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is seeking grant applications to provide tuition 

scholarships for licensed public high school teachers pursuing additional credentialing required 

to be considered faculty who are qualified to teach dual enrollment courses in high schools in 

their local school division. 

Completed grant applications must be received by the VDOE no later than 4 p.m. on September 

15, 2023, for coursework taken during the Fall 2023 semester. Applications must be received no 

later than 4 p.m. on February 2, 2024, for coursework taken during the Spring 2024 semester.   

The General Assembly appropriated $250,000 in fiscal year 2024 for tuition scholarships. Details 

of the grant opportunity and the process to apply may be found in the attachment.  

For additional information or questions, please contact: 

Topic Staff Name Email Phone Number 

Tuition Scholarships for 

High School Teachers to 

be Considered Faculty to 

Teach Dual Enrollment 

Courses 

Shawna LeBlond, 

Grants Manager, 

Department of 

Teacher Education 

and Licensure 

Shawna.LeBlond@doe.virgi

nia.gov 

(804) 692-0172

LC/sl 

Attachment: 

A. Grant Application for School Divisions to Apply for Tuition Scholarships for Licensed

High School Teachers to be Considered Faculty to Teach Dual Enrollment Courses 
(Word)
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